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Founder's Day 

Broadcast 
Station Time 

KFDA Amarillo Call local station 
KRLD Dallas-Ft. Worih 7:00 p.m. Feb. 11 
KROD El Paso 8:30 p.m. Feb. 11 

*KPRC Houston 

*KGBS San Antonio 

KWFT Wichita Falls 

Call local station 

Call local station 

9:30 p.m. Feb. 11 

*These programs are to be carried on Fri­
day evening but the time has not been 
scheduled as this bulletin goes to press. 
Check with your local station before 
planning LISTENING PARTIES. Check 
local newspaper if you listen at home 
and are not a member of a party. 

These stations are 50,000-watt stations. 
The program can be picked up by tuning 
the station nearest you. 

Important Dates 
You Should Know 

February 18-19-TSCW Class Stunts. 

March 19-Ahimnae Board Meeting. 

March 18-19-TSCW Redbud Festival 
and Coronation. 

April I-Alumnae News Deadline. 

May 20-Annual reports are due. 

May 28-ALUMAE HOME COMING. 

May 29-Baccalaureate. 

May 30-Spring Commencement. 

TEXAS STATE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION 

Ann Barden (Mrs. B. F. Barden), President 

Box 2636, TSCW Station, Denton, Texas 

Texas State College for Women will celebrate its annual FOUNDER'S DAY 
Saturday, February 12, with radio broadcasts from the stations listed on the 

Saturday, February 12. Radio broadcasts from the stations listed on the 

left are scheduled for Friday, February 11, however, because more satis­

factory time is available that evening than on Saturday, February 12. 

It is our sincere hope that all Alumnae who can possibly do so will listen 
to the broadcast in which students, faculty, College officials, various alum­
nae, and Alumnae Association officers bring a few minutes of TSCW into 
your homes. 

We believe the inspiring facts concerning TSCW will thrill you; that you 
will rededicate yourself to your great university for women as you hear of 
its important development and future plans. 

And we want this letter to be considered as a personal message to each of 
you to visit your Alma Mater soon. Many of you have not been back on the 
campus for a number of years. We urge you to do so now. 

One of the very important ways for you to express the gratitude, affection, 
and pride you feel for your College is to assist the TSCW Foundation with 
your influence and your contributions. 

The money is used to finance the work of your Alumnae Association ( which 
has eliminated dues as a requisite for membership), for student scholar­
ships, for promotion of the College, for research, and other urgent needs 
which cannot be met in any other way. 

I urge each alumna to have a continuous, active part in these vital efforts. 
Send your contributions to the TSCW Foundation, Texas State College for 
Women, Drawer A, TSCW Station, Denton, Texas. 

For an up-to-the-minute story of TSCW, with emphasis on its departments 
and colleges, I recommend the latest Careers for Women Bulletin. Write 
the TSCW Foundation for your copy now so that as many school girls as 

possible can read it. 
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